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Dear Parents 
 
Attendance Matters 
We continue to work hard to improve our attendance figures – our school target is 96.5%.  Please help us to achieve 
this target.   
 
Here are the figures for week ending 14 July 2017:- 

 

Inf 1 99% 

Inf 2 91.6% 

Inf 3 97.6% 

Inf 4 89% 

Inf 5 95.7% 

Inf 6 94.8% 

J1 96% 

J2 93% 

J3 98% 

J4 95.3% 

J5 93.5% 

J6 95.2% 

J7 95.3% 

J8 96% 

Total for whole school 95% 

 
We did not achieve our target again last week. 

 
Leaver’s Assembly   
Our Year 6 children presented their Leaver’s Assembly this morning.  It was an emotional and fitting tribute to their 
time at Holy Rosary – there was barely a dry eye in the house, particularly mine!!  We wish them every success as 
they move forward, safe in the knowledge that they have excellent foundations to build on from their time at this 
school.  Good luck. 
 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
The children in Reception enjoyed their Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Monday and the teddies said they all enjoyed it too!! 
 
Deaf Active Assembly 
The children in Years 3 and 4 have, over the last few weeks, been learning sign language.  Parents were invited to a 
concert on Tuesday.  I am sure those of you who were able to attend will agree that it was fantastic.  Teachers and 
children alike have told us how enjoyable they found the whole experience to be.  Deaf Active have contacted school 
to thank you all for your generous donations – they raised over £120.00 for their charity.  Thank you.  
 
McDonalds 
The children in St Patrick’s House enjoyed their visit to McDonald’s on Tuesday. Their behaviour was exemplary as 
always. 
 
 
 
 



Discos 
The School Discos were held on Monday 18 July 2016.  Many thanks to the Friends of Holy Rosary for providing the 
refreshments.  The children had a great time. 
 
Parish Newsletter 
Please find attached this week’s parish newsletter. 
 
New School Meals menu 
Please find attached a copy of the new School Meals menu which will commence when the children return to school 
in September. 
 
Hudson Children’s Centre Timetable 
Please see attached copy of the Hudson Children’s Centre Timetable. 
 
Fit for Life 
The Fit for Life group meet at Holy Rosary Church, for mass at 10.00 am, on the first Thursday of every month.  After 
mass they go for a coffee and a chat in the Hope Centre on Aintree Lane.  The first meeting for the group in the new 
academic year will take place on:- 
 

Thursday 7 September 2017 
 
All parents/grandparents/carers are welcome to join in. 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your support over this year.  As I have 
said many times Holy Rosary is a very special place due to the dedicated staff, wonderful children and very 
supportive parents.    I would like to wish you all a very happy and restful summer and will see you all in September. 
 
School re-opens to pupils on Tuesday 5 September 2017 at 8.55 am.   
 
 
 
 
MRS C MORRIS 
Headteacher  
 
 


